-------- Original Message --------

Subject: Great job

From: Beerboy <beerboy@tidewater.net>
Date: Mon, June 05, 2017 8:30 am

To: mtrytek@sprayfoamofmaine.com

Good morning Mike,

I wanted to let you and the crew know that my wife and I were very impressed with the job Aaron
did on our basement. It came out looking great. They never missed a single spot, everything is
trimmed out nicely and they picked up and swept the floor. I wouldn't have known they were
even there. I've had a few friends come over and they were also very impressed. We will always
recommend Spray Foam of Maine to anyone in need of spray foam. Thank you for the excellent
quote as well, it was right on.

Respectfully,

Ben and Kristen Hazen



